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The Department of Computer Applications (BCA) in association with CIL 
conducted an online session for the students of BCA I -Sem in the topic of 
“Believe in Yourself” on 22/9/2021. Various topics like believing in one’s ability to 
succeed, trusting one self, enhancing confidence levels and never giving up in life 
etc. were covered. When one believes in oneself, one can overcome self-doubt 
and have the confidence to take action and get things done. When one is 
drowning in fears, doubts, and self-sabotaging behaviors, success feels out of 
one’s grasp. All of the skills, training, and tools in the world won’t change one’s 
life. The session was interactive and there was good response from the students 
who attended the webinar.95 Students participated in this webinar. 
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Photo 1: Introduction to Speaker  
 

 

Photo 2: Speaker’s interaction with Students 
 

 

 


